
WEDNESDAY, March 20, 2024 

SPECIAL MEETING  

ROARING BROOK TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

A special meeting of the Roaring Brook Township Board of Supervisors was held on Wednesday, March 20, 2024, at 10:30 

a.m. at the Municipal Building on Blue Shutters Road.  The purpose of the meeting was to open and award Clean Up bids and 

approve Lands of Walton Lot consolidation.  Present were Supervisors Jordan, Farischon and Schield. No public attended.  

PUBLIC COMMENT  

• None. 

 

SPRING CLEAN UP  
• Received no bids. Supervisors discussed contractors are no longer interested in curbside pickup. There is a lack of 

employees. Supervisor Schield will reach out to neighboring municipalities to get information on who they use for a 

contractor for their drop off collections. 

 

 

• Walton Lot Consolidation in Summit Woods. A MOTION by Schield and seconded by Farischon to approve the 

Walton Lot line Consolidation. Motion carried. 

 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 
• A MOTION by Schield, and seconded by Farischon was made to adjourn at 11:07 a.m.  Motion carried. 

 

 

                                                                                                 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

                 Robert Farischon, Secretary 
 


